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Dear Ms Henderson, 
 
The Committee considered its work programme this week, including its 
approach to scrutiny of Registers of Scotland. We agreed it would be helpful to 
continue to receive quarterly written updates from you and that we would invite 
you to attend meetings of the Committee, to give evidence, as appropriate. 
 
The Committee felt it would be useful to arrange an initial evidence session for 
a date in the New Year, following receipt of the next quarterly report. My clerks 
will be in touch in January with a specific date. 
 
Thank you for the invitation to visit, in principle this is something I am interested 
in however due to current restrictions we will have to keep that on file for the 
time being.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Claire Baker MSP 
Convener 


